THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM:    
TERESA MORGAN, SUPERINTENDENT
DATE: 
APRIL 18, 2017
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF DONATION FROM ALTEC OF FUNDS FOR VEX TOURNAMENT ENTRY FEES AND BUS TRANSPORTATION TO TOURNAMENTS.
ISSUE:     The Board needs to approve the donation of $2,500 from Altec.
FACTS:
Altec has donated to the Board $2,500 that will be used to pay Vex Tournament Entry Fees and bus transportation to tournaments.  This donation is very much appreciated and the funds will be beneficial to the Board for future use.
RECOMMENDATION
I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DONATION FROM ALTEC WITH A VALUE ESTIMATE OF $2500 THAT WILL BE USED TO PAY VEX TOURNAMENT ENTRY FEES AND BUS TRANSPORTATION TO TOURNAMENTS.
RECOMMENDED MOTION
I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DONATION FROM ALTEC WITH A VALUE ESTIMATE OF $2500 THAT WILL BE USED TO PAY VEX TOURNAMENT ENTRY FEES AND BUS TRANSPORTATION TO TOURNAMENTS.
